
TOWN HALL CITY OF ELLSWORTH            APRIL 27, 2025  
   
 
The City of Ellsworth held a Town Hall Meeting at 2:06p.m. April 27, 2025 at the Ellsworth Community Center with 
Council appointed Moderator William Funk presiding following council present: Sogard, Laube, Phipps, Olson, and 
Mayor Yager also in attendance. The purpose of the Town Hall was to allow the residents and property owners an 
opportunity to voice opinions concerning the possible Council decision regarding potential amendments of 28E 
agreements with EJS Police Department and Hamilton County Sheriff Departments. The Council took no action at this 
Town Hall.  Clerk Eckers read names from the required sign-in sheet for those wanting to comment.  At 3:00p.m. 
Moderator William Funk opened the Town Hall to a question-and-answer portion where attendees who were not 
residents of Ellsworth could participate. Moderator Funk, the Council, and Mayor Yager remained present until the 
posted meeting conclusion at 4:30p.m.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                   
    


